
Home fire safety 
 

 
 
One of the most common emergencies Canadians experience is a fire in their home. 
House fires can happen anywhere and anytime, but they're most common between 
December and March. Since Fire Prevention Week is October 6 to 12, it's the perfect 
time to learn how to protect your home and loved ones from the impacts of fire. A house 
fire can pose a severe threat in just a few minutes, which is why it's so important to be 
informed and prepared. 
 
Read more at https://bit.ly/3N4JLQ4. #OTIPUpdate 
 
 
 
As our way of saying thank you for getting an auto and/or home insurance quote, we'll 
send you a $20 gift card of your choice. Plus, when you get a quote throughout 
September and October, you'll be automatically entered into our Back to School Bonus 
Contest for a chance to win $1,000 cash! Get an online quote or call 1-888-892-4935 
and mention this offer. 

https://bit.ly/3N4JLQ4
https://www.otipinsurance.com/promotion-card2?utm_source=partnership_program_article&utm_medium=affiliate&utm_campaign=endorsement&utm_content=october_2024_extra

